
From: Jean Public [mailto:jeanpublic1@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Saturday, March 05, 2016 1:32 PM 
To: Hartley, Julie - AMS <Julie.Hartley@ams.usda.gov>; AGREPUBLICANPRESS@MAIL.HOUSE.GOV 
Cc: VICEPRESIDENT@WHITEHOUSE.GOV; AMERICANVOICES@MAIL.HOUSE.GOV 
Subject: Fw:PUBLIC COMMENT ON FEDERAL REGISTER 
 
US GENERAL TAXPAYERS SHOULD NOT BE GOUGED TO PAY FOR THIS INFORMATION WHICH IS FOR THE 
BENEFIT OF THE AGRIBUSINESS INDUSTRY. THEY SHOULD BE COLLECTING THIS PRIVATELY AND PAYING 
FOR IT THROUGH THE FARM BUREAU. I SEE NO REASON THAT GENERAL TAXPAYERS PAY FOR THIS 
INDUSTRY COST. 
 
THIS USDA HAS A HISTORY SINCE 1860 OF SHIFTING COSTS ONTO GENERAL TAXPAYERS FOR COSTS OF 
THEIR BUSINESS. THIS IS NOT AN AG NATIONA ANYMORE ITS TIME TO SHIFT THE COSTS OF 
ACCUMULATING INFORMATION BACK TO THE PRODUCERS AGRIBUSINESS. WHAT A RIP OFF OF THE 
GENERAL TAXPAYERS THIS COLLECTION IS. 
 
ITS TIME WE STOP FUNDIGN THIS LUDICROUS TAKINGS FROM GENERAL TAXPAYRES. THERE SHOULD BE 
NO EXTENSION. STUPID CORRUPT GOVT CONGRESS KEEPS DOING THE SAME THING EVEN THOUGH THIS 
IS NOT 1860 ANYMORE. STOP THE FUNDING. ZERO FUNDING FOR THIS AGENCY WHICH DESERVES AN F 
MINUSE FOR ITS WORK IN AMERICA. THIS COMMENT IS FOR THE PUBLIC RECORD. PLEASE RECEIPT. 
JEAN PUBLIEE JEANPUBLIC1@YAHOO.COM 
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